

## Sea Pines Homeowners Association

Brewster, Massachusetts 02631

## SEA PINES NEWS

June 8, 1994

The Memorial Day weekend celebration has passed and it was quite heartwarming hearing all the positive comments on how Sea Pines appears. The welcome back cocktail party was very well attended and everyone seemed to have a good time. Many thanks to Betty Ann Liddle and her committee for a job well done; and thanks to Barbara Kelly for making all those delicious donuts served at the annual meeting.

Once again Judy Bernhardt and the planting committe have made the front entrance look superb. I am sure that everyone is anxious to join one of the committee's now forming so that you can have an input in what the F.M.B. and Mercantile accomplish in the coming year.

Seaweed is now littering the beach, however, when it departs I think everyone will be pleased at how the beach has built up over the winter.

As everyone returns parking will once again be at a premium. Be considerate of your neighbors -- use your garage if you have one and park your non garaged cars only in marked parking spaces.

Our next F.M.B. meeting will be on Saturday June 25th at 8:30 A.M. in the clubhouse. Take a break from your golf, tennis, boating, beaching, etc. and take in a meeting. I hope to see eveyone there.

Regards,

Richard Rose, Chairman - F.M.B.